
If your child is starting Reception in September 2026 or you have a child wanting to start in our 
Nursery we would love for you to come and look around our Early Years Unit and School site.  

Please call or email to book in your visit. 
Email – christchurch@thesycamoretrust.co.uk 

Telephone - 01204 883415 
 

 

Reception and Nursery 
Open Days 2025 

Tuesday 30th September 9:30am-10:30am 

Wednesday 1st October 1:30pm-2:30pm and 4pm-5pm 

Friday 10th October 9:30am-10:30AM 

Tuesday 18th November 4:30pm-5:30pm 


